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Ka nui te mihi ki a koutou - greetings to you all

I’d like to start off by giving a big shout out to our Road Patrol monitors
who have made a great start to the term patrolling out two school
crossings. Also to the parents who have volunteered to support the
monitors at either end of the day. We’ve had a keen level of interest this
year with parents taking up the challenge of supporting the road patrol,
which we are very grateful for. Being out on patrol is somewhat easier on
these late summer days, whereas once winter arrives, dealing with the
cold mornings and rain is another challenge! Many thanks to all students

and parents on the road patrol roster this year.

Within this newsletter are some introductory details about the Hero app that we have been
using successfully at teacher level for the past two years. In 2024 we want to make this more
accessible to parents. This will mean a transition away from our Skool Loop app over time, so
that we are working off one platform that covers the work of both apps as well as having
more features that will be rolled out. This process will take some time and we will be here to
assist parents with the transition between the two.

In our reports last year we included a section about your child’s attendance, and what
category this fitted into under usual circumstances:

Excellent - 95 to 100%
Satisfactory - 90 to 94%
Of Concern - 85 to 89%
Needs Addressing - less than 85%

I’d like to emphasise the importance of regular attendance at school - every day matters. Our
2023 achievement data shows that low levels of attendance is more likely to be matched with
lower levels of achievement in core areas of learning. Children will have the best chances of
success when they have high levels of regular attendance. This also helps to build positive
relationships with their peers and have a strong feeling of belonging at school. If you would
like current information about your child’s attendance as the term or year progresses, please
contact their teacher.



We are about to review our Health Education programmes at school. A survey link will be
emailed home to all families next week. I encourage you to take part in this short survey,
which should take around five minutes to complete. All named entries received will go in the
draw to win a supermarket voucher!

Finally, I draw your attention to the Family Fun Night on Friday 1 March, from 5:30pm. Bring
along a picnic and take part in the various games that will be available. Many thanks to our
amazing PTA for coordinating this event.

Mā te kimi ka kite, Mā te kite ka mōhio, Mā te mōhio ka mārama.
Seek and discover. Discover and know. Know and become enlightened.

Until next time,

Andrew Leverton
Principal | Tumuaki

New students
We extend a warm welcome to the following children who have started at Allenton School
recently. We look forward to getting to know you and wish you all an awesome time at our
school!

Room 4 - Myra-Lei Room 21 - Iziah
Room 15 - Freya, Ezra, Harry, Cole, Room 16 - Willow, Jensen, Ava, Baden

Billy, Maxine, Xander, Ellemay, Aarav, Connor,
Lucia, Zion-Eve, Ayla Charlie, Lucas, Amy,



Calendar of school events - Term 1
Monday 19 February School Board meeting - 7:30pm
Tuesday 20 February Swimming Sports, Year 4 - 6 (selected students), 1pm
Wednesday 21 February Mihi Whakatau (welcome) for new / existing families,

2:15pm
Friday 23 February School Assembly, 10:50am

Friday 1 March Junior Assembly, 10:50am
Family Fun Night, 5:30pm

Tuesday 5 March Mid Canterbury Swimming Sports
PALs Leadership Day
PTA meeting, 7:30pm

Friday 8 March Middle Assembly, 10:50am

Monday 10 March Rooms 12, 13, 20,21 swim week commences (2 weeks)



Friday 22 March School Assembly, 10:50am

Monday 25 March School Board meeting - 7:30pm
Tuesday 26 March PTA meeting, 7:30pm
Friday 29 March School Closed - Good Friday

Monday 1 April School Closed - Easter Monday
Tuesday 2 April School Closed - Easter Tuesday
Friday 5 April Middle Assembly, 10:50am

Term Dates - 2024
Term Dates School closed
1 Wed 31 Jan to Fri 12 April Waitangi Day (6 Feb)

Easter Friday (29 March)
Easter Monday (1 April)
Easter Tuesday (2 April)

2 Mon 29 April to Fri 5 July King’s Birthday (3 June)
Matariki (28 June)

3 Mon 22 July to Fri 27 Sept

4 Mon 14 Oct to Wed 18 Dec Labour Day (28 Oct)
Teacher Only Day (14 Nov)
Canty Ann Day (15 Nov)

In addition to the above, all schools have been granted two Teacher Only Days by the
Ministry of Education for curriculum development in 2024. Dates will be advised once
confirmed.

Policy review
Our School has an online portal called
School Docs that houses all our policies
and procedures. Each term certain
policies are able to be reviewed online
and our school community is able to take
part in the review process. Some topics will be of more relevance to certain reviewers than
others. If you have any queries about these policies, please feel free to see our Principal -
Andrew Leverton, or email principal@allenton.school.nz .

The instructions for being involved in a review are as follows:

1. Visit the website https://allenton.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm
2. Enter the username - allenton and password - 7700.
3. Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed.
4. Read the policy.
5. Click the Start your review button at the top right-hand corner of the page.
6. Select the reviewer type.

mailto:principal@allenton.school.nz


7. Enter your name (optional).
8. Follow the prompts to show that you've read the topic and enter your feedback if

you'd like to comment.
9. Agree to the privacy statement and click “Submit review”.







Community Notices

Winter Fashion Parade for Life Ed - Mid and South Canterbury

Thursday March 7th at PREEN Ashburton
7pm start

$20 per ticket
Nibbles, spot prizes and raffles.

Tickets available at either PREEN or Moyra ph 027 203 5991





Please go to the Allenton netball website:

www.sporty.co.nz/allentonnc

Click on registration 2024 to complete registration process"

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.sporty.co.nz_allentonnc&d=DwMCaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=GGZfbC29flpB84MVoRLCcm5IhWZfH6tkCvz36Wkwpxo&m=rtyCj3RDocq1FBRUJpb7fbQbvsiyqnX_QEuEBE1mnH3VX8RNe9BvPJRPT03Wj9vl&s=MIeIRhVjs17UxBjsK_jZOib1gOREDyMPZDDqH3MvBjM&e=


Children welcome to enter the 5km on the Friday night. Also we invite any work place to enter in the corporate
event on Friday night too.








